
March ,50th, 1926.

A. J. Livlnson, Esq 
2040 Bleury Street, 
Montreal»

• »

My dear Mr. Livlnson:-

I read with Interest and' 
pleasure your letter of yesterday recording an 
annual Alumni Reunion at McGill.

As you know we are having 
a Reunion this fall, when the matter can be 
further discussed and the opinions of the Alumni 
ascertained. Personally, I am all for these 
Reunions.

With all good v/ishes, I am.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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